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World Book Day  
Thank you so much for supporting World Book Day this year. We hope 
that having an option for the children to wear costumes or pyjamas 
helped take some of the stress away. Children and staff looked 
amazing and enjoyed participating in book related activities.  
 

Inconsiderate Parking 
We have been made aware of some dangerous and inconsiderate parking on 
Kingsmead Road. This is not acceptable. Please can I remind parents to avoid 
blocking driveways and do not park in places where it is not safe.  
 

Reminders 
• Please make sure you have signed up for Arbor and downloaded the app. You will have 

been sent a link via email. This app will allow parents to edit personal details, see their 
child’s attendance and in the future, pay for trips and book parents evenings. We hope that 
having one app will make it much easier for both school staff and parents.  This will replace 
Parent Pay. 

• Please can we ask that children do not play with the resources out in front of the Reception 
classes in the morning before school.   

 

Important Dates 
Wednesday 9th April  Year 1 Spring Assembly  
Friday 11th April  Last day of term for the Easter break 
Monday 28th April  School reopens for the start of the Summer term  

 

Class assemblies 

Wednesday 12th March  Bumblebees 
Wednesday 19th March  Owls  
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